Dear Senior me,

You have finally made it to your last year as an undergrad! Hopefully you are on track to
graduate in May of 2020 and you have gotten into medical school (VCU???). As you know,
freshman year was rough! You had no clue who you were and you were a tad bit lost. | hope that
you found your way and your people and that you achieved all your goals and beyond. I also
hope that you are still close with your friends from Wheeler because they are what shaped you
your Freshman year. You are probably the president of club soccer now and | hope that the
program has become everything you imagined. As always stay true to yourself and always strive

for greatness. Don’t let anyone or anything get in the way of what you want.

Love always,

Alyssa



